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From: Matt Rowlands

Sent: 6 August 2023 21:25

To: ElectorateOffice Murray

Subject: Objection to Transgrids Transmission lines.

Dear Helen

Thanks for your call on Friday. | hope you make the time to consider this and all submissions from our
Community.

Transgrid and their Staff have conducted themselves In a Manner over the past few weeks that is
inexcusable.

On many occasions both privately and publicly they have lied to our community, fed misinformation,
and even threatened our community.

There project , will cause considerable effects to environmental, social and economic demographics
of our community. This project also only offers our community weeks to give feed back.

Other area have had more than 12 months to provide and learn about the project.

It is with a very Direct manner | inform you that our community will Not Tolerate the dishonest and
disrespectful nature this company has conducted it self.

| look forward to hearing back from you after your meeting. And speaking to you as to when you are
available to come to our community meeting.

Regards Matt Rowlands
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